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Mr. Chairman, 

 

The United Kingdom would like to align itself with the statement of 

the European Union, and makes this statement in its national 

capacity.  

 

The United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland would like 

to express its gratitude and appreciation to the Chair of the 

Commission, the Vice-Chairs and the Rapporteur.  We would also 

like to thank the Commission Secretariat for its excellent work in 

preparing for and facilitating the session.  

 

Working Group I 

 

Mr Chairman, the United Kingdom continues to support Working 

Group I and its work to develop standards which will reduce the legal 

obstacles faced by small businesses.  

 

Working Group II 

 

Mr. Chairman, the United Kingdom supports the efforts of Working 

Group II to improve the efficiency of arbitral proceedings. 

 

We commend Singapore for its hosting, on 7th August, of the signing 

ceremony of the United Nations Convention on International 

Settlement Agreements Resulting from Mediation ± known as the 

³6LQJDSRUH�&RQYHQWLRQ�RQ�0HGLDWLRQ´�� The United Kingdom did not 

sign but was represented at the ceremony by our High 
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Commissioner.  We are currently considering whether the United 

Kingdom should apply the Convention.  

 

Working Group III 

 

Mr Chairman, the United Kingdom thanks the Secretariat for its work 

facilitating discussions in Working Group III on the possible reform 

of Investor-State Dispute Settlement.  We were pleased to 

participate in tKH�ZRUNLQJ�JURXS¶V���th, 37th and 38th sessions.   

 

7KH�8QLWHG�.LQJGRP�ZHOFRPHV�WKH�6HFUHWDULDW¶V�FRQWLQXHG�VXSSRUW�

and the approach it has taken in considering the views of 

stakeholders.  We support further such engagement, including with 

the business community. 

 

7KH�8QLWHG�.LQJGRP�EHOLHYHV�WKDW�81&,75$/¶V�H[SHUWLVH�PDNHV�LW�

ideally suited to hosting discussions on this important issue.  We 

YDOXH� 81&,75$/¶V� DELOLW\� WR� EULQJ� WRJHWKHU� D� ZLGH� YDULHW\� RI�

stakeholders in Working Group III and recognise its long-standing 

and unique role in developing international investment law and 

business rules.   

 

Working Group IV 

 

The United Kingdom is pleased to continue to support Working 

Group IV.  In particular, we would like to thank the Secretariat for its 

preparation of draft legal text prior to the Working GURXS¶V� ��th 

session which made for significant progress. 
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sessions, to conduct colloquia on asset tracing in the area of 

insolvency and on applicable law in cross-border insolvencies. 

 

The United Kingdom looks forward to taking part in further 

deliberations on the insolvency of micro and small entities, and in 

the colloquia, over the next two sessions of the working group.  

Although we have no doubt that a suitable and equally capable 

successor will be selected, we will nevertheless miss the very able 

chairmanship of the Working Group by Mr Wisit Wisitsora-At, who 

we understand is no longer able to attend. 

 

Working Group VI 

 

Mr. Chairman, the United Kingdom continues to support the efforts 

of Working Group VI as it explores the need for, and the 

development of, an international instrument relating to the judicial 

sale of ships.  

  

The United Kingdom remains committed to the work of UNCITRAL. 

 

Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 

 

 


